
NEXT MEETING - April 12, 2014 - 7PM AT THE TURNERS

Well, it appears that spring is slowly making its way back into Michigan at last!
Our last meeting was held on march 8  and we discussed pull dates and our pull rules. th

We are still trying to work out a couple of dates and will hopefully have all of our pull dates for
this year at our April 12  meeting.  Our pull committees have also met and went over our rules. th

There have been some minor changes so be sure to check the website for the updated rules.
We are honored by the individuals who have come forward to donate trophies this year

for our dirt pulls in memory of someone special.  The Brzak family is donating trophies for our
June pull in memory of a special family member and a donation has been made for trophies for
our May pull in memory of Philip Chevalier.

If there is anyone who would like to sponsor trophies for a pull or would like to make a
donation in memory of a special person, you may contact any of our club members with the
information.

We are looking forward to seeing everyone soon!
***HAPPY EASTER!!!!**

As always every member is encouraged to attend the club meetings as your ideas and
suggestions are instrumental in making our club successful.  If anyone would like something
placed on the agenda call Glenda at (517) 468-2447

Glenda Turner
Secretary


	Page 1

